
From: Pippa Bell Ader <bellader@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2023 11:26 AM 
To: Young, Mary <maryyoung@westportct.gov>; Dobin Danielle <ddobin@westportct.gov> 
Subject: Dark Skies 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Town of Westport's email system. Do not click links 
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
Hi Danielle and Mary,   
 
I noticed the article about Dark Skies in the Westport Journal. And I went to the Town of Westport link 
about Dark Skies. It was written in 2021, by Emma Alcyone, SHS student, as part of the Sustainable CT 
application requirement. I am including the link to this Action, as it has references that you may find 
helpful.  
 
The “Home Lighting Tips” link on the Town website no longer works. You could consider replacing it 
with “5 Principles for Responsible Outdoor Lighting”, or just remove it, at least for now.  
 
I commend P&Z for pursuing a Dark Skies policy. Thanks! 
 
Pippa  
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mailto:maryyoung@westportct.gov
mailto:ddobin@westportct.gov
https://westportjournal.com/government/dark-skies-with-starry-nights-on-the-horizon-for-westport/?utm_source=Westport+Journal&utm_campaign=56db74e0f2-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_11_12_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_8b579e0200-56db74e0f2-572317217&mc_cid=56db74e0f2&mc_eid=b4b1bea45c#0
https://www.westportct.gov/government/sustainability/dark-sky
https://sustainablect.org/actions-certifications/actions#open/action/67
https://sustainablect.org/actions-certifications/actions#open/action/67
https://darksky.org/resources/guides-and-how-tos/lighting-principles/
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